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Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Book Start packs 

All N2 children will be given a free Book Start pack 

next week. N1 children will get their pack next year. 

 

Scholastic book Club 

We are sending leaflets home from the Scolastic book club. Any books 

you order will earn the nursery extra points towards free books which we 

will use to update our library collection. 

Please place your order on line at  

schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor  by 

Friday 6th December 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Library books  

You will notice when your child brings their 

library book home each Wednesday, that we 

are starting to send a bookmark home inside 

the book. This bookmark will give suggestions of 

questions that you can use with them about 

the story. These questions will support their 

language development and verbal reasoning 

skills.  

Please ensure that the bookmark is returned inside the book the following 

Wednesday.  

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

  

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates 

December 

Thursday 12th December – 

Nursery closed as being used 

as a Polling Station  

January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

term) 

 
 

Additional Sessions in 

November/ December  

 

If your child is over the age of 3 

and you want to purchase 

additional sessions perhaps to 

extend a half session into a full 

day to enable a Christmas 

shopping day, please book 

through the office. The charge 

for this will be £15.  
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